

Berdo Shance Rachel Alyssa Shanoe Molly Emily yourie Mary Joyce Shedey Stigail Good Necess Church family, We wented to thank you so much for your offering gift that you gave. You are a vital part of our mission to Dave the babies and also to help those in need of our services. We could not do it without you and othere like you. Mank-you again. Lincerely Alpha Center Staff



CLEARING THE CONFUSION WITH A MESSAGE OF Hope

July 18, 2019

Pastor Kevin Schneider Good News Church 1800 S. Valley View Rd. Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Friends,

Summer is such a wonderful time of year - spending time at the pool, going to baseball games, taking a vacation or gathering with loved ones for backyard games. In the hustle and bustle of it all, Alpha Center also continues to be a busy place all summer long. Clients walk through our doors for appointments every day and attend *Life Skills Class* each Tuesday evening.

Through your partnership, God has truly blessed Alpha Center - the building, the staff and the volunteers. Christ reminds us in Matthew 25:40, "I tell you the truth, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did for me." There are many clients who visit Alpha Center who do not know of God's plan for their lives. They may want to have an abortion, they may want to continue destructive sexual patterns or they may not have the necessary resources to take care of their children. However, through your generous gifts, they find love, support, positive alternatives and hope in Jesus Christ here. You are their unseen hero.

We want to thank you for the importance you place on supporting Alpha Center even during the busy summer months. We could not continue without faithful partners like you and the many prayers that we receive.

For His Unborn,

Leslee Uhruh

P.S. If you are looking for a different way to make an impact, consider showing your support through a review on Google. Positive reviews help more potential clients experience our life-saving services.



400 S Sycamore Ave. Ste 103-1 Sioux Falls, SD 57110

July 26, 2019

10

Pastor Kevin Schneider Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Pastor Kevin,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$933.00 in support of the children and families we serve. Bethany believes every child deserves to be loved, connected, and safe within a family -- because family changes everything.

Our work together matters. It brings hope. It saves lives. It literally changes a child's world. And we couldn't do it without you.

Thank you for standing with us for children close to home and around the world.

Blessings,

Renee J. Eggebraaten Branch Director

Topice of Eggetnaater

P.S. If you would like valuable information on making an Estate or Planned Gift, call (866) 905-7526 or visit our website at Bethany.org/Legacy.

No goods or services were provided to the donor in exchange for this gift. Your year-to-date giving is \$6,909.00.

Mary Morgan

From:

Calvin Ver Mulm <calvin@centerofhopesf.org>

Sent:

Friday, July 19, 2019 11:31 AM

To: Subject: Mary Morgan Thank you

Hi Mary,

You guys at Good News are great. We appreciate your support and the heart you guys have for reaching out to your neighborhood. I wish there were more churches in town that had the same desire to serve those in need here in town.

So just wanted to say thanks, as we got your July support check this week.

As a need, this heat is very hard on our guests, if you would pray for them to be able to find places to cool off and should weather get stormy, to have safe places to be

Thanks,
Calvin Ver Mulm
Center of Hope
Pastor/Development Officer
calvin@centerofhopesf.org
605-553-8545 cell



225 E 11th Street, Suite 200 Sioux Falls, SD 57104 605-331-3935

August 2, 2019

Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Road Sioux Falls, SD 57106

Dear Good News Reformed Church,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$100.00 that you made on 7/22/2019. Through our ministry, you are making a tremendous impact in the lives of those in the Sioux Empire whom we serve. We are so thankful for your care and support!

Your gift enables us to provide much needed financial, referral, and informational assistance to those struggling with housing, utility, and transportation needs.

Did you know:

- Every \$25 donated, provides a month of transportation for a newly employed person working towards self sufficiency.
- Every \$250 donated, can keep a family's lights on and their house warm through our utility assistance program.
- Every \$500 donated, helps a homeless or near homeless person attain and retain safe housing.

The Community Outreach is committed to empowering people in our community to reach and maintain self-sufficiency. Because of your gift, we can better assist those in need reach this goal as well as work together with other agencies and ministries to meet needs in our community.

Thank you for being a difference maker and giving hope to others!

Gratefully,

Peter J. Nord, CFRE

Resource Development Manager

The Community Outreach is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, Federal Tax ID #46-0416744.

No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.



July 11, 2019

Good News Reformed Church 1800 South Valley View Road Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Members of Good News Reformed Church,

Thank you so much for your gift to Hope. Without your generosity, I wouldn't have been able to come to Hope from Zimbabwe. Your support gave me the opportunity to further my education and fulfill my calling of becoming a missionary.

My name is Yea Rang Song. I will be a junior this fall, and I am pursuing a degree in Religion with an emphasis on Biblical Studies, German and Classical Studies. I plan to go to seminary after college and prepare to become a missionary like my parents. Their lives as missionaries in South Africa and Zimbabwe have inspired me to help others.

Growing up in South Africa and Zimbabwe, I knew I wanted to attend college, but I wasn't sure where. I began researching different colleges, but was interested in Hope because it was recommended to me by my cousin. Unlike other colleges and universities, Hope had the best acceptance letter! They responded to every single detail that I had written in my application essay. That is when I decided that I wanted to be part of a community like Hope College.

For me, my freshman year was the year of adjusting to American life. Although I had grown up in two countries as a foreigner my entire life, living in America was different. All my professors made their very best effort to make me feel comfortable and welcome. After class, they would take time to talk to me – it felt good that they went out of their way and were willing to get to know me. Sophomore year was easier because I knew I had a community waiting for me. My friends at Hope had become my second family.

Hope College has been a blessing to me, and if it were not for your support, I would not have been able to receive a great opportunity like this. Thank you again for your gift to Hope.

Warm regards,

Yea Rang Song '21

Mener Senz

If it were not for your gifts I would not be able to study in Hope College , II



www.inspirationhills.org

Dear Friends at Good Mews Reformed Church, thank you for your faithful support for the ministry at Inspiration Hills. Summer Camps are going well and we are sharing the love of Jesus with an campers. thank you for kelping us do that, It is a blessing to see Hods love trucking lives!

Inspiration Hills will provide an environment in which the individual will come to know and grow in Christ and be challenged for life in God's Kingdom!



Dear Brother/Sister in Christ,

Our desire is that you would come to know how blessed our ministry is by your gift. In Acts 20:35 faul speaks about Supporting the weak, and many of the men we minister to acpport and lift them back up than desus. The end of this scripture also states that you are fulfilling this word, Better to give than recieve. We believe that your are among the greatest, because Lesus states, The greatest was mankind are that who save others. "(Letter thang mankind are than who save others." (Letter the law the love that flows from your heart towards us. May the one true living God and. His blessings abound towards you. Thank you so very much!

In the peace and grace of Jesus,

Living Stone Prison Church

Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106



Dear Friends,

This has been a milestone summer at Youthfront, and that wouldn't be possible without you. Thank you so much for your recent gift of \$755.00.

Our camp and program staff are well into the summer serving thousands of kids and their families. At both camps, children in foster care and other children in challenging home and economic situations had the chance to experience Youthfront Camp. I'm so proud of our college and high school staff who come alongside each and every camper, learning their names and their stories and helping them along their faith journey.

Our Snack Shack KC in Argentine is buzzing with activity and has become a central hub for youth in that neighborhood needing a safe place to spend time with friends. Our social entrepreneurship program for middle schoolers in Argentine is in full swing as those students develop ways to bring change to the challenges in their neighborhood. Our Missional Journeys sites in Mexico and Argentine are hosting groups serving the development of those communities this summer.

Thank you again for making these life-changing and faith-forming experiences for young people possible.

Finally, this past month we moved into our new headquarters building on Rainbow Blvd. We are so grateful to the many donors who made this space possible. It was designed for the future of youth ministry and offers places for study, training, prayer and reflection. We look forward to many more decades serving and working out of this new facility.

We deeply appreciate your generosity, your prayers and your ongoing support. Thank you for sustaining this transformational ministry with thousands of young people eager to learn how to serve Jesus Christ and bring his love to the world.

Peace,

Mike King | President and CEO

Ma K